Claudia Riedener

Hello Kerry,

I just wanted to inform you that waste hauled from Port of Tacoma to Hidden Valley landfill site by
Puget Sound Energy comes from directly adjacent to active superfund site:

OCCIDENTAL CHEMICAL CORP, 605 Alexander Ave, Tacoma, WA 98421-4209

According to my communications with port staff the soil/sediment has not been tested and the port
leaves clean-up and disposal entirely to Puget Sound Energy. Puget Sound Energy is under a SEPA
project evaluation PSE LNG and has NO waste management or disposal plan in place according to
City of Tacoma

PSE is hauling debris from directly adjacent and downwind the heavily polluted Superfund site and
workers don't wear face masks/respirators. Feb 22nd 2017 heavy-haul trucks were leaving every
10-15 minutes. In 1st photo you can see how close to residents this operation is taking place.

Claudia Riedener
253-274-0655



